
From: <redacted> 

Sent: 22 July 2011 13:38 
To: <redacted> 

 
Subject: RE: S28 Certificate 

 

 <redacted> 

 
None at all, particularly if there was mention of that in your bundle. We will treat the copy we receive 
from you as our "original" retained with covering note and all be happy working off that. 
  
<redacted> 

 
From: <redacted> 

Sent: 22 July 2011 12:07 
To: <redacted> 

Subject: RE: S28 Certificate 

thanks <redacted> 

 
my legal advisors said we should keep the original as a Home Office public record, 
so I trust that won’t cause any local difficulties. 
 
The letter should be on its way this afternoon. 
 
Kind regards 
 
<redacted> 

 
From: <redacted> 
Sent: 22 July 2011 11:42 

To: <redacted> 

 
Subject: RE: S28 Certificate 

 
<redacted> 
, 
  
Spot on. First name <redacted> 

  
Please include in your covering note a brief comment to advise <redacted> that the issue sits with 

me, and that you understand I will be waiting on the original <redacted> 

 
<redacted>, the critical path may be TfL wanting eyes on a wet ink copy and I don't want it to sit 
under a load of piles in the Commanders office for weeks. We know how that story goes. 
  
Regards 
  
<redacted> 

 

 
 

 

 



From: <redacted> 

Sent: 22 July 2011 11:34 
To: <redacted> 

Subject: S28 Certificate 

, <redacted> 

 
 
You mentioned a name for the MPS officer to whom I should write with a copy of the 
S28 Certificate. 
 
Was it <redacted>from SO15? 
 
Kind regards 
 
<redacted> 

<redacted> 

Policing Powers and Protection Unit 
Crime and Policing Group 
Home Office 
5th Floor, Fry Building 
2 Marsham Street 
London         SW1P 4DF 
telephone    <redacted> 

 

  


